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Norfolk State University (NSU) submitted its Second Monitoring and Good Cause
Reports to the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges
(SACSCOC) on Thursday, September 3.  The reports were due on September 8, 2015.
Confirmation was received on Friday, September 4, that all reports were delivered.   

With the successful submission of the Reports, NSU will now focus its attention on the
upcoming SACSCOC Special Committee visit.  The Committee will be on campus from
October 13-15.  During the on-site visit, the Special Committee will substantiate the
contents of the Reports.  The Committee will make a report on the University’s
compliance with the SACSCOC Principles of Accreditation prior to the meeting of the
Board of Trustees for SACSCOC in December. 

Members of the University Community should be prepared for the Special Committee
visit—especially administrative staff and members of the faculty.  Additional information
on the Visit is expected in late September or early October.  More information will be
shared about the on-site visit closer to October 13.   


